
 

DATES 

 

22nd September 

BOT Meeting 

 

23rd September 

Cross Country 

And Last Day for 

Term 3 

 

December     

7th—9th 

Full School 

Camp—Pigeon 

Island 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            
Week 8 of the Term already! Boy time does fly when you are having fun. The plaster mask   
flowers are now complete and are looking very unique and vibrant. Thank you to all those    
people who have lent a helping hand to complete these. They will be displayed at the            
Glenorchy Flower Show for everyone to view.  
 
 
The Senior Room will be discussing Pubertal Change 
next week. This is a very important topic that is a      
requirement from the Ministry. If you have any queries 
regarding this please contact the school.  
 
 
The past few weeks have been a bit mucky due to    
Helen being away visiting her Mum who is unwell at the 
moment. In light of this we have decided as a staff to 
postpone the Showcase of     Learning evening until 
next term when  Helen is back. This will run alongside 
our big Kiwi Morning Tea.   
 
Cross Country is fast approaching for the last day of the 
term. The kids have been practising every day which they 
will be thankful for when running the full track. We will 
leave school at 11am and take our lunch over with us to 
enjoy a picnic lunch after the kids have run.  
 
 
 
Parents please note that if you need to drop students off at school before 8.30am please       
contact the school or Allie prior to this so we are well aware.  
 

 

Thank you to everyone who has been supporting the new school 
lunches. They are proving to be a huge hit with the kids and are      
absolutely delicious  

 

 

 

Community Oral Health Services: -  

Children in New Zealand are entitled to free basic oral health care services until 17 years of age. If you would 
like your child to receive this free service, please contact the Wakatipu Community Oral Health Service -19A 
Douglas Street, Frankton – Telephone 03 4509370. If you are a non New Zealand resident there is a criteria to 
be met in order to receive free care, please ask the dental staff before enrolling. 

Linda Harrison and Janet Beale – Registered Dental Therapists. 
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